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Subject: Request for Selected List of Students for Admission to B.Tech
Courses at School of Engineering and Technology, Nagaland University
From: Dean SET <deansetam@nagalanduniversity.ac.in> on Wed, 28 May 2025 16:47:19

To: dhearunachal@rediffmail.com, SET NU <set.admin@nagalanduniversity.ac.in>

To
The Director of Higher Education
Arunachal Pradesh.

Date: 28.05.2025
Sir/Madam,
I am writing to kindly request the Directorate of Higher Education,  Arunachal Pradesh, to send the list of
selected students from the state for admission to the B.Tech courses offered at the School of
Engineering and Technology, Nagaland University, for the academic session 2025-2026.
The selection may please be made in accordance with the enclosed state-wise quota and the eligibility
criteria as prescribed for admission to the said courses. This will facilitate the timely processing of
admissions and ensure that the seats allocated under the state quota are duly utilized.
We look forward to your kind cooperation in this regard.
Thanking you in anticipation.    
Sincerely yours,
Prof Sujata Dash
DEAN 
School of Engineering and Technology
Nagaland University, Kohima Campus
Meriema, Nagaland-797004
Mobile: 8599001215; Email: sujata@nagalanduniversity.ac.in
Enclosures:
1. State-wise Quota Allocation
2. Eligibility Criteria for Admission
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